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Some great answers to prayer the past few weeks 

 The Board meetings went well, with some good positive resolutions that we can work on 
for the next year. 

 Lovely time with Andy Tufnell and family, an extra bonus was 
being able to have an overnight stay in a beautiful lodge 
overlooking the River Nile. 

 The child spacing programme went well in Midego, we had 60 
couples at our training day. Many interesting questions. We had a 
family planning outreach in the market, 8 couples accepted longer 
term family planning methods, 42 couples were tested for HIV 
and praise God none were positive. 

The next few weeks will be sad weeks as we say goodbye to 2 families. 

One a lovely young American couple, who have been here for 8 
years. They came as a young couple and now leave as a family with 
4 children. Heather attended Joanna for all her ante-natal care and 
helped deliver their 2nd child. It is sad as we have had so much 
involvement with the family to say good-bye.They are going to St. 
Andrews in Scotland to study for a Phd. They have been involved 
with pioneering a programme on Bible storying. As most folks here 
are oral learners they have been working on how to make the Bible 

more appropriate for oral learners, some beautiful and exciting results from their work. 

Allan and Anne Lacey, our CMS colleagues will be leaving after having been here for 6 years. 
Heather will be taking in some of the work Anne was involved with in the Health Department 
of the Diocese. Pray for wisdom how to manage the extra work 
load. 

Pray for young mothers in Arua. The past week we heard stories of 
3 abandoned babies all very heartbreaking stories and now the 
young mothers are in prison. 

On the 16th & 17th October we will be having the Diocesan Council. Pray for wisdom for the 
leaders, the Bishop, Archdeacons and council members to be able to make wise decisions for the 
growth of the Diocese and that the Name of God will be glorified. 

This week we have had our first harvest of the year from our coffee, we are now looking forward 
to some fresh coffee. 

Heather will be speaking at Kuluva Chapel on Sunday on the theme “ Serve the Lord with 
confidence” 


